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You forwarded this message on 25/07/2017 08:36
Angga Sucitra Hendrayana:

Congratulations, your abstract ESTABLISH A POSITIVE IMAGE OF DISTANCE
EDUCATION THROUGH THE PROVISION OF QUALITY INFORMATION USING SOCIAL MEDIA
has been accepted for presentation at The 31st Asian Association of Open
Universities (AAOU) Conference which is being held 2017-09-27 at Yogyakarta.
You may now submit your paper for further review.

Thank you and looking forward to your participation in this event.
Mr Adhi Susilo
UNIVERSITAS TERBUKA
Phone 081399646475
adhi@ecampus.ut.ac.id
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